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Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, September 05, 2016 9:07 PM
To: Ana Ortega; Angela Charles; Angelena McCoy; Ashley Quick; Baldwyn English; Betty 

Leland; Collin Roehner; Consumer Contact; Hong Wang; Joann Parsons; Katherine 
Fleming; Kay Posey; Pamela Paultre; Rachel Arnold; Ryan West; Sandra Soto

Subject: Fwd: Indian River Shores Electricity

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: DAVID J LAW-SMITH <davidlaw_smith@yahoo.com> 
Date: September 1, 2016 at 2:07:29 PM EDT 
To: "Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Indian River Shores Electricity 
Reply-To: DAVID J LAW-SMITH <davidlaw_smith@yahoo.com> 

The current Vero Beach power arrangement is totally un American!!  
Taxation without representation! 
 
 What happened to the history in Boston!! 
 
Please bring some sense into a senseless arrangement going forward 
 
Thank you. 
David Law-Smith 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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